
Called to Order: By at 7:00 PM by Secretary Knobloch

Roll Call: Present were Richmond & Knobloch as well as new appointees Faye Black, Scott Boeve, and Nathan Steffen.

Elections: Knobloch called for nominations for Chairman; Black nominated Steffen, supported by Knobloch.  All Ayes. Motion Carried.

Chairman Steffen called for nominations for secretary; Knobloch nominated Black but Black declined and nominated Knobloch, supported by Richmond.  All Ayes. Motion Carried.

Chairman Steffen graciously thanked the former commission members for all their dedication, hard work and sacrifice.  Good Job!

Approved Agenda: By consensus.

Approve Minutes from Jan 14: Minutes could not be approved because there was not a quorum from Jan 14, 2013 present.

Current Business:

Public Comment: The Topic of Fracking was brought up for discussion by Richmond.  It was decided by consensus to study the issue more in depth and then  hold a special work meeting on April 8, 2013.

Adjourned: At 8:05 PM

Karon Knobloch, Secretary
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